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About the FIM (www.fim-live.com) 
 

The FIM (Fédération Internationale de Motocyclisme) founded in 1904, is the governing body for motorcycle 
sport and the global advocate for motorcycling. The FIM is an independent association formed by 109 
National Federations throughout the world. It is recognised as the sole competent authority in motorcycle 
sport by the International Olympic Committee (IOC). Among its 50 FIM World Championships the main 
events are MotoGP, Superbike, Endurance, Motocross, Supercross, Trial, Enduro, Cross-Country Rallies and 
Speedway. Furthermore, the FIM is also active and involved in the following areas: public affairs, road 
safety, touring and protection of the environment. The FIM was the first international sports federation to 
impose an Environmental Code in 1994. 
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New Silencers for Track Racing In 2015 

The reduction of sound levels in Track Racing is necessary to keep tracks located near cities 
and built-up areas open while ensuring that the sport remains sustainable. For this reason, a 
new type of silencer for Track Racing was introduced by the FIM in February 2013, with the 
cooperation and agreement of the silencer manufacturers involved in the sport.  

The new-style silencer, which has a different internal construction from the earlier models, 
is designed to provide better engine response for the rider while remaining in line with the 
FIM sound level policy. Manufacturers have been invited to present a new silencer model 
which must meet a number of construction requirements and not exceed the maximum 
sound level limit (max: 112 dB/A at 11.000 rpm). 

A series of sound tests have already taken place this year during the months of October and 
November. Various manufacturers were present at these test sessions with their new 
silencers. Some new silencer models have shown promise as regards both design and ability 
to reduce the sound level to the limit required to obtain approval. 

A final test day is planned later this month to give manufacturers a chance to present other 
silencers or those already tested after changes to reduce the sound level to the approval 
limit.  The approved silencers will be used during the 2015 Track Racing Season.   
The 2015 Ice Racing competitions, commencing already in January of 2015, will continue to 
use the present model of silencer until the end of their competitions. As from 2016, they 
will also need to equip their motorcycles with the new silencer. 

After the last test and before the end of the year, the FIM will announce the newly approved 
silencers, which are due to appear on the market as of the end of January 2015.  The 
approved silencer model (provided it is unmodified and not damaged) will be valid for a 
period of 5 years (until the end of 2019). Silencers will be subjected to random testing 
periodically. 

From September 2015, another series of test sessions will begin for manufacturers wishing to 
present and manufacturer a new silencer for Track Racing. 
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